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From Trip Chair: 
  
Hello Skiers!  The snow is flying! Winter is here!  If you havenôt signed up for our array of ski trips this season 
there is still time for some trips and some you may have missed out on.  Come out to our ski meetings and 
see what we have lined up for you.  Check with our trip leaders for Mt. Snow, Plattekill and Jay Peak.   

  
Vail is full and there is exciting news for our skiers signed up for Vail in January!  Fresh snow, new lift, Back 
Bowls open. What a great time it will be in Vail!  

                    Thanks,              
                      Margo Mattis, Trip Chair 

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
 
Greetings fellow skiers!   
 
I hope everyone had everything under control for the holidaysðas I write this, they are both in the future, but as you 
read it, Christmas will be past and weôll be getting ready for the New Year.  We are ready and have several trips that 
have room for more participants and trip leaders ready to sign you up to join them.  
   
The weather appears to be more cooperative this year and pictures from the eastern resorts we will be visiting appear to 
be ready for us to join them. We have the potential for a great year and a great opportunity to welcome new members to 
the club as well as renewing old friendship after a good day of skiing.  While you are relaxing and getting ready for the 
new year, why not make plans to join us? 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the slopes.  Best wishes for a joyous holiday and a great 2017! 
Rick 
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Tips ôNõ Tales 
 

The voice of the WEST JERSEY SKI CLUB 

EASTER PENNSYLVANIA  SKI  COUNCIL  VOUCHER PROGRAM 
AN IMPORTANT  ADVANTAGE  OF BELONGING  TO WJSC 

 

Attention all club members: 
 
As members of West Jersey Ski Club, we all can order vouchers for lift discounted lift ticket through Eastern 
Pennsylvania Ski Council and many club members have done so for years.  The Lift Ticket Vouchers 
can now be ordered on their website. You can order the vouchers the old way or the new PayPal way with 
the VirtueMart on line under the Tab Lift Tickets.  Please fill in all of the information especially our club 
name.  All current, active club members names and email addresses have been sent to Ken Foster who ad-
ministers the program for EPSC and they report things are running well.  Please make sure that you read all 
of the information regarding New York and New England vouchers as those policies have changed. 
Should you have any problems ordering, please don't hesitate to let me know. 
 
Rick Guenther, ESPC Representative 



Due to contracts at the ski resorts and the bus company, it is important that members sign up as soon as possible for all 
trips, so that the club can avoid the loss of deposits.  See listings below for further information. Prices are based upon 
group rates (double occupancy, if applicable) If the trip does not have the minimum number of participants, the group 

rate may not  be available.  
THE FINE PRINT: Bus Day Trips Include: Snacks; Bus with Lavatory; Lift Tickets. Overnight Bus Trips Include: Snacks; 
Bus with lavatory; Lift tickets; Lodging with M.A.P. meal plan. Airline Trips Include: Airline ticket/transfers; Lodging; Lift 
tickets. Bus driver tip is included. Lessons, rentals and airline baggage fees extra. All trips subject to availability and re-

quire conformance to the Code of Conduct. All information presented is subject to change.  

WEST JERSEY SKI CLUB 2016-2017 TRIP SCHEDULE   

L  D  D  C  T  L 
P  # 
E  

E-  

Windham (NY) 
Jan. 10, 2017
(Tues) 

$50 $125* 
Linda Dickerson / 
Sabra Jernigan 

609-747-9547 / 
609-519-0616 

 

Vail (CO) 
Jan. 22-29, 2017 
(Sun.ðSun..) 

$500 $1896 Margo Mattis 609-499-0181 mvmattis@comcast.net 

Mt. Snow (VT) 
Feb. 10-12, 2017 
(Fri.ðSun.) 

$100 $449* Kristin Bozarth 609-313-5354 kristin.bozarth@hotmail.com 

Plattekill (NY) Mar. 4, 2017 (Sat) $50 $111* Ashlee Davidson 609-321-3103 a.davidson458@gmail.com 

Jay Peak (VT) 
Mar. 19-23, 2017 
(Sun.ðThurs.) 

$150 $806 Nancy Guenther 609-261-1434 gnchrls@netscape.com 

     Ski VAIL, Colorado  
Hello Vail Skiers: 
  
We are set to depart on Sunday, January 22, 2017, for Vail Colorado.  Twenty sev-
en of us will fly directly from Philly to Denver and then bus to Vail.  The conditions 
are excellent!  At the time I wrote this, it was 5 degrees, with 10ò of fresh snow and 
38ò snow depth.  So it will only get deeper!  Hope to see many of you at our Janu-
ary meeting, where I will be giving out the luggage tags and any other necessary 

material. Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and Happy New Year! .  

 

Cancelled due to lack of participation ñ 

Priced to sell! $449 includes hotel accommoda-
tions, lift ticket, transportation (including tip), a 
bagged sandwich dinner on both bus rides with an 
assortment of snacks and regular/adult beverages, 
2 full breakfasts, Sat evening apr¯s ski party and 
dinner at The Lodge restaurant.  
  Mount Snow has 589 skiable acres with a 

1700ô vertical drop and an elevation of 3600ô, with 20 lifts servicing 4 faces of 
the mountain.  There is something for everyone with 15% beginner, 70% inter-
mediate and 15% difficult, a 100 acre terrain park on Carinthia and 10 different 
terrain parks throughout the other faces and a super pipe; there is always 
something available for every skier/boarder. 
 With a lift capacity of 30,370 skiers per hour, donôt worry about weekend crowds with 1 six passenger 
bubble chair, 3 high speed quads, 1 fixed quad, 6 triples, 4 doubles, 1 rope tow, and 4 magic carpets, you 
wonôt stand for long.   
 If you are a new skier/boarder, looking to improve your skills or have children that are starting to ski, the 
Mt. Snow ski school has something for you.  Feel free to ask for more information. 
We still need more seats filled, the season looks very promising this year.  Deposits are re-
quired in order for trips to run successfully! Please be sure to see me at the next meeting to 
reserve your spot with just a $100 deposit!   

MOUNT SNOW, VT 
FEB. 10ñ12 
(FRIñSUN.) 

$449  
See write-up at left for all the 
detailsðtoo many to fit in this 
small box! 
 
Trip Leader:  Kristin Bozarth 

609-313-5354 - 
Kristin.bozarth@hotmail.com 



 This trip will provide the opportunity for families to 
celebrate a season of family skiing; or simply to spend 
quality time with children and grandchildren on a day's 
trip to a mountain that is not overcrowded on week-
ends and has a very laid back environment for families 
to enjoy. It offers a nice mix of terrain for skiing fami-
lies, an inexpensively priced option for people of any 
age to give skiing a first try or a three hour tubing op-
tion for the committed non-skier. Family members are 

welcome to  ride along on the bus, relax in the lodge surrounded by the beauti-
ful Catskill Mountains and watch family members have great time. At the end of 
the day, we can all enjoy a toast or two, dress the littlest ones in PJ's, get on 
the bus for the ride home, and contemplate the great day of skiing that we all 
will enjoyed while interacting in a way that doesn't come along often.  
  Yes, it's almost 4 hours on a bus, each way. It's not cheapðskiing isn't and we don't do it to save money 
plus itôs a Saturday - things always cost more on the weekend! Kids can get cranky! But, they will have mem-
ories that will last a lifetime. 

PLATTEKILL , NY 
MARCH 4 

(SATURDAY ) 
$111*  

Includes: the bus ride, lift ticket, 
continental breakfast on the 
way up, light dinner on the way 
home (you shouldnôt be hungry 
afterward)!   
 
Trip Leader: Ashlee Davidson 

609-321-3103 
A.davidson458@gamil.com 

 Weôre going back to Jay Peak ï Finally!!!  It will be 
my second visit to Jay after a couple decades and I 
am excited to get back and ski the mountain and see 
the changes theyôve made.  The skiing has always 
been great with 50 miles of trails including many 

glades, multiple lifts (mostly quads) as well as a 60 passenger gondola (Vermontôs 
only aerial tram).  The old Hotel Jay has been replaced with three new modern ho-
tels including the Stateside which we will call home for four nights.  This is ski in/ 
ski out lodging at its best.  Our destination also includes a variety of restaurants, 
pubs, specialty shops and a General Store all easily accessed with their compli-
mentary shuttle that services the two base areas. 
Just $808.00 pp (double occupancy) will get you four days of ski in/ski out fun at 
the Stateside Lodge with breakfast included, roundtrip transportation expenses in-
cluding driverôs tip from the Burlington Twp. Walmart, snacks, beverages and a box 
lunch/dinner both coming and going.  Because of the low group package pricing, there are no senior dis-
counts and use of Jayôs indoor water park, ice skating rink, snow shoeing and cross country facilities and oth-
er ñservicesò are not included in the price.  
We are leaving Sunday, March 19th and returning Thursday, March 23rd . Whether you are returning or go-
ing for the first time, it will be a great trip.  I look forward to you being a part of it. 

JAY PEAK , VT 
MARCH 19-23 

(SUN.ñTHURS) 
$806*  

Includes: the bus ride, lift 
ticket, continental breakfast 
on the way up, light dinner 
on the way home (you wonôt 
be hungry afterward)!   
 
Trip Leader Nancy Guenther 

609.261.1434 
 ngpeteach@netscape.net 

DID YOU GET NEW SKIWEAR  FOR CHRISTMAS? 
HOW ABOUT  RECYCLING  YOUR OLD OUTFITS? 

 
Hereôs an incentive to clean your closets and help 
someone less fortunate. WJSC is again having a 
WINTER OUTDOOR clothing drive on behalf of 
the Christian Caring Center in Browns Mills. Please 
bring CLEAN, MENDED winter coats, hats, gloves, & 
mittens, any size, to the JANUARY meeting. Ski 
wear is especially appreciated; some of their clients 
live outdoors. (They can also use sweat suits/shirts 
and sweaters (washable), blankets, sleeping bags, 
etc.) Pleaseðno summer clothing as their storage 
space is very limited. Please place garments in a 
plastic bag. The Christian Caring Center helps meet 
the basic needs of children and adults of all races 
and cultures. The Christian Caring Center is also a 
Code Blue Shelterðthey can use towels, bedding, 
tube socks and personal hygiene products. 

 50TH  
ANNIVERSARY  LOGO 

APPAREL 
AVAILABLE  AT 
LANDSõ END 

 
Apparel, bags, mugs, and more, showing our 50th anni-
versary logo, are available at Landsô End. Simply use the 
link at Westjerseyskiclub.org. Click on WJSC L  A -

 to be taken to the Landsô End pages where 
you can order everything from a polo shirt to a canvas 
boat bag with our logo prominently displayed. And watch 
your emailðif we find there is any special offer on the 
embroidery or shipping, weôll be passing it along! 

https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/



NEWSLETTER 

ñTips 'n Talesò is the periodic publication of the West Jer-
sey Ski Club. It is available electronically at 
www.westjerseyskiclub.org or as an attachment via 
email. To have a complimentary copy sent to someone, 
please contact Sabra Jernigan at: (609) 386-7065 or 
sabraruje73@gmail.com. For an electronic version, 
please submit your name and email address to Sandy 
Verner at sverner@comcast.net. 

Club Discount at Extreme Ski! 
 

Extreme Ski in Medford is offering all club members a 
25% discount on most purchases. You must show your 
WJSC card. Visit them for great equipment, accessories, 
tuning and repairs. Extreme Ski [a.k.a. Jersey Pools & 
Spas] is located at 683 Stoked Rd. They carry North 
Face and Helly Hansen outerwear, offer tuning service 
and rentals, as well as skies, boards, boots, and ski ac-
cessories. Our two-for-one tuning special is also availa-
ble for a limited time!  

H   C  WJSC 
Mailing Address: PO Box 512,  Mt. Laurel, NJ  08054 
Online: www.westjerseyskiclub.org 
Email: info@westjerseyskiclub.org 
Facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/WestJerseySkiClub/ 

Why Does WJCS Belong to the  
Eastern PA Ski Council?  

 

Do you know that your membership with WJSC in-
cludes some money-saving perks?  WJSC club be-
longs to Eastern Pennsylvania Ski Council, which 
has outstanding lift ticket prices for many eastern ski 
resorts. Come to a WJSC meeting to learn the de-
tails of this money-saving program!  
 
EPSCôs sticker on the back of your current WJSC 
membership club could mean you could ski or ride 
for $15 at some Pocono resort simply by showing 
your current WJSC membership card.  
 
You also belong to the National Ski Area Associa-
tion which promotes Learn to Ski Month in January 
and National Bring a Friend Challenge. These pro-
grams encourage new skiers and riders. They are 
important initiatives in growing the sport, which ben-
efits all skiers with new facilities, better equipment 
and more. All of the ski areas on this yearôs WJSC 
schedule endorse NSAAôs Sustainable Slopes pro-
gram.  
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BOARD MEETINGS 
 
The Board of Directors of the West Jersey Ski Club 
meets monthly on dates announced by the President. It 
is important that members participate in the various pro-
grams and committees of the Club. Members are en-
couraged to attend and participate in the Board meet-
ings. If a member is interested in a specific committee or 
program, please see the individual chairperson or the 
Club President. 
 
All information is subject to change! Thanks! 

IMPORTANTñNOTE THE DATE CHANGE ! 
FRIDAY, APRIL 7 

ANNUAL  SPRING SOCIAL  
 

 This yearôs Spring Social will celebrate 51 
years of family-friendly skiing. Watch the newslet-
ters, Facebook, and special emails for the details 

and plan to come out for this special  
occasion! 


